SOCIETY OF AMERICAN ARCHIVISTS

UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN CHAPTER

MINUTES

BOARD MEETING

March 22, 2013
Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m.
General Meeting 

I. Repository trip

a. Announcements were made to the student chapter about the  spring repository trip, which will take place at the Bush Library and the Cushing Library on April 12th. Chapter members were advised that all required forms are due on April 1st and that the cost of the trip will total $23. A googledoc has been sent out wherein chapter members can indicate whether or not they are willing and able to drive. 

b. The mandatory Safety Education Program was presented by Kate and Sydney. 

c. Trip fees and forms were collected by board members. 
Board Meeting

I. Repository Trip

a. Logistics of driving and parking at the Bush and Cushing Libraries. The Bush Library has free parking and the Cushing has a designated lot. Attending chapter members will be assigned to cars once everyone has signed up in order to avoid confusion.
b. Dietary restrictions: Kendra will need any special dietary needs of the attending chapter members once everyone has signed up, so that she can indicate to the Bush Library how many vegetarian or gluten free meals to prepare. Emily volunteered to search out and make reservations at a restaurant to go to for dinner before returning to Austin. 

II. SSA

a. Dr. Galloway and Sarah Kim have granted the chapter permission to set up at the iSchool’s table. It is unclear whether or not selling t-shirts and totes will be possible, but the likelihood is that it will be possible. Kate, Laura and Sydney are all attending and have volunteered to take shifts at the table. It will also be possible to recruit volunteers from the student chapter to staff the table. 
III. SAA

a. The board briefly discussed setting up carpools for those chapter members planning to attend SAA in the fall. It is unknown yet whether or not the iSchool has reserved a table at SAA, but if so, it may be possible to sell t-shirts and totes there. 

b. Megan Dirickson will be presenting a poster on the student chapter at SAA and has invited present board members to help out with the design and (possibly) presentation at the conference. 

IV. T-Shirt and Tote Designs 

a. Two designs have already been submitted by students. An e-mail reminder will be sent out in the hopes of eliciting more responses. Kate has done some preliminary pricing on having them printed and posits that VistaPrint may be the most economical. 

V. Pizza with the Dean

a. In response to recent student complaints about the course offerings in the summer and fall, as well as the direction the school has taken with regard to archives and museum studies courses, the board determined to send representatives to the next Pizza with the Dean on Wednesday March 27 to voice these concerns. An e-mail will be sent out to the student chapter, encouraging students to submit their comments and concerns to be relayed to the dean. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.
